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Thank you to Mr Doyle and 

the children of Class I1 for 

their Mass last week about 

Tolerance 

  Dear God,                                     

You have loved and known 

each of us from the first 

moment of our existence. 

You have valued us,                   

rejoiced in us, the people 

whom you love. As you care 

for us , help us to care for 

ourselves.                                

Amen 

Please join us to celebrate 

Mass on                      

Thursday 18th October at 

9.30am in the                                

KS2 hall  

Class A2 will lead &                 

Year 2 will attend.                                                                        

 

 

 Year 6 Secondary Schools  Online 

Applications  

Parents/Carers, you  have just over 

two weeks to submit your                                

secondary online application forms. 

Please check it carefully before                

submitting and do not leave it until                   

30th October.                                                                                                                

Remember to submit any Catholic 

supplementary forms to each school by 

their closing date. If you need any 

help completing the online form come 

along this                                                                  

Wednesday, 17th October                                    

at 8.30am.                                                                                   

You will need a valid email address 

and you must know your password. 

If you cannot come to our secondary 

online session, there is a                   

‘drop-in’ session at the                                          

‘One Stop Shop’ in Peckham library on                                                                       

Wednesdays between                                       

9:30am and 3:00pm. 

Photographer:                                            

After half term the                              

photographer will be in                    

school on                                         

TUESDAY 30th OCTOBER                                                 

The pupils will have                          

individual & sibling                              

photographs taken.                      

Please ensure your child                   

attends school looking super smart. 

Remember, no jewellery and                          

correct hairstyles. 

 

“The measure of 

greatness in a  

society is found in 

the way it treats 

those most in 

need.”   

Pope Francis 

Miss Harris                                                         

Thank you to all the Parents & Carers who 

came along to meet Miss Harris last week. 

It was a lovely afternoon, getting to meet 

and chat with you all.                                                    

A big ‘Thank You’ to everyone who              

donated cakes and biscuits for the                     

afternoon. Thanks to your generosity we 

raised £267.00 for Macmillan                                     

Cancer Research.  

 This Week—Parents Evening 

Miss Harris and the class                 

teachers are looking                                                                               

forward to seeing you on                 

Tuesday and Thursday evenings 

for Parents Evenings. Please 

make every effort to attend this                   

important meeting to discuss 

the attainment & progress of 

your child/ children. Arrive a 

few minutes early to look at 

your child’s/ children’s books  

before your discussion with                

the teacher.                                                                                      

During parents evening make 

sure your children are with you                                 

at all times. Do not let them run 

around outside as the gate is 

open and there is no one to look 

after them.  

 

 

Parents, carers, friends & children, don’t 

forget to keep walking and tapping those 

boxes during the half term. Every point 

will keep us at the top of the                               

leader board! 



Tuesday 16th October                                   

Parents Evening                                         

Wednesday 17th October                                 

Year 6 Parent/ Carer                                                    

Secondary school online application                       

session 8.30am                                        

Thursday 18th October                                   

Parents Evening     

Tuesday 30th October                                      

Photographer on site                                  

Thursday 1st November                               

Whole school Mass ‘All Saints Day’ 

9.30am in church 

Thursday 8th November                                  

Year 6—Outing to the                               

Horniman Museum 

                                                          

St. Mary  

   

Violin Lessons                          

Friday 3.45pm—4.45pm                             

Football                          

3.45pm—4.30pm                          

Outdoors                                  

Tuesday—Girls                  

Wednesday—Boys 

Reminder:                                            

Pupils are not allowed to leave 

school premises before or             

during any after school                        

activity & siblings must be                     

collected at the usual time of 

3.30pm as we have no                    

provision for them.                                   

Thank you. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

 KS1 KS2 Total  

St. 

Francis  
40 80 120 

St. 

Claire  
30 60 90 

St. 

Mary 
70 60 130 

St.  

Joseph 

40 40 80 

Nursery Ifeanyi  Aaron  

F1 Nginika  Imran  

F2 Oyinkansola  Pricilla  

R1 Daniel  Lance  

R2 Priscila  Princess  

 A1 Jason  Yusuf  

A2 Ahmed  Anne– Marie 

N1 Esther  Alex  

N2 Elizabeth  Kyon-Jay 

C1 Nyla  Jordan  

C2 Akinwumi  Kristian  

I1 Samiat  Mateo  

I2 Michael Ag Elizabeth O 

S1 Emily  Daniel  

S2 Laura  Christian  

Samuel  Nursery  

Teniola  F1  

Caitlyn  F2  

Favour  R1  

Wisdom  R2  

DeAndre A1  

Favour Ani A2  

Rafael  N1  

Udechukwu  N2  

Olivia-Lee C1  

Warisha  C2  

Asiri  I1  

Mariam I2  

Hasfatu  S1  

Anuoluwapo  S2  

  

 

 David                  

Class C2     

 

Deborah    

Class C2 

   

Asiri                    

Class I1   

Monday 7th January 2019 

Staff training.                                                     

School closed to all pupils. 

School Reopens                            

Tuesday 8th January 2019 

Monday 22nd  October—                                   

Friday 26th October                 

School Reopens on                                  

Monday 29th October 

 


